30th December, 1953,
My dear Matteo,
I am just sending you a little letter tg thank you for
the Christwas card you painted for me with nll the angels,
You must have done & lot of work and spent & long time on this
card, so I should like to thank you heartily for it, es I think
it 18 quite beautiful,

Sinceraly yours,



